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STATE OF CALIFORNIA GAVIN NEWSOM, Governor 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298 

 
 
 

Transmitted via e-mail 
October 30, 2020 
 
William V. Walsh 
Vice President  
Energy Procurement & Management 
Southern California Edison Company 
2244 Walnut Grove Avenue  
183-A, Quad-1d, GO1 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
 
Dear Mr. Walsh: 

 

Final Report Transmittal Letter – Agreed-Upon Procedures Engagement of 
Southern California Edison Company Quarterly Energy Procurement Compliance 
Report for the period of January 1, 2020 through March 31, 2020 

 
The Utility Audits Branch of the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) has 
completed its agreed-upon procedures (AUP) engagement of Southern California Edison’s 
(SCE) First Quarter of 2020 Quarterly Energy Procurement Compliance Report -Advice 
Letter 4203-E. The final AUP report is enclosed. 

  
SCE’s response to the AUP report findings is incorporated into this report. We will post 
the final audit report on our website at https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/utilityaudits/. 

 
A Corrective Action Plan (CAP) addressing the findings was included in SCE’s response 
to the respective findings in the audit report. 

 
We appreciate SCE’s assistance and cooperation during the engagement, and its willingness 
to implement corrective actions. If you have any questions regarding this report, please 
contact Tracy Fok, Program and Project Supervisor, at (415) 703-3122 
tracy.fok@cpuc.ca.gov or Tim Baumgardner, Senior Management Auditor, at (916) 894-5603 
tim.baumgardner@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 Angie Williams 
 

Angie Williams, Director 
Utility Audits, Risk and Compliance Division 
cc: See next page 
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cc: Rachel Peterson, Acting Executive Director, CPUC (via email) 
 Edward Randolph, Deputy Executive Director, Energy Division (via email) 
 Pete Skala, Director of Efficiency, Electrification, and Procurement, Energy Division (via email) 
 Judith Ikle, Program Manager, Energy Division (via email) 
 Michele Kito, Program & Project Supervisor, Energy Division (via email) 
 Nick Dahlberg, Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst, Energy Division (via email)  
 Mitchell Shapson, Public Utilities Counsel IV, CPUC (via email) 
 Masha Vorobyova, Assistant Director, Utility Audits Branch (via email) 
 Tracy Fok, Program & Project Supervisor, Utility Audits Branch (via email) 
 Tim Baumgardner, Senior Management Auditor, Utility Audits Branch (via email)  
 Keen Banh, Staff Service Management Auditor, Utility Audits Branch (via email) 
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